Félicitations

Ramadan béni.

Congratulations

On the occasion of the blessed month of Ramadan, the Dean of the
Faculty of Law and Political Science at Djillali Bounama University in
Khmis Miliana, Professor Souad Taibi, is pleased to extend her heartfelt

and satisfaction, and may He bless us with abundant health, goodness,
and blessings.

Blessed Ramadan.




